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September 16, 2014 
 
 
Board of State and Community Corrections 
Attention:  Megan Barber-Brancamp 
600 Bercut Drive 
Sacramento, CA  95811 
 
 
Re:  Receipt of Funding from State Recidivism Reduction Fund 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Please accept this letter as record of Santa Barbara County’s interest in the receipt of 
funding from the state Recidivism Reduction Fund.  The Santa Barbara County Board of 
Supervisors (BOS) took action on September 16, 2014, to accept the funding and agreed 
to distribute it to service providers as specified in Penal Code section 1233.10.   
 
Documentation in the form of BOS meeting minutes will be sent to the Board of State and 
Community Corrections in a separate mailing as a confirmation of Santa Barbara County’s 
intent to receive the funds.  Additionally, the Community Corrections Partnership expressed 
support and agreement to this action at their meeting of September 5, 2014. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if additional information is required. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mona Miyasato 
County Executive Officer 
 

 

 

Mona Miyasato 
County Executive Officer 
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